MINUTES MEN’S BOWLING CLUB EXECUTIVE MEETING

DATE		Wednesday 9th October 2024
AGENDA
PRESENT – Terry Norwood, Robin Staples, Graham Hunt, Richard Denman, Gordon Lewis, Ian Duncan
APOLOGIES – Ted McPhee, Chris Forrester, Peter Flight
1.  Actions from previous meetings
Minutes of meeting 7th September accepted.
Bundanoon Tartan Triples – Peter Flight, Stephen Day, Bob Crowley
2.  Membership
 	New members, Bruce Yahl, Maggie Yahl, Dave Cosgrove, Caro Allomes, Greg Mackay
3. Financial Report
Sponsorship money will come to the committee. However, at present no sponsors have re-signed although BOQ may continue after corporate restructure.
Financial statement received: balance $1121.08
Given financial situation and lack of sponsorship, it was resolved to withdraw prize money from championships and competitions for this financial year. In lieu of money, winners will be presented with badges/medallions. Ted to pursue when possible.
Also resolved that bowler support for travel etc be resolved on a case-by-case application.
4. Match Committee
Rookies Singles now organized and to commence today.
Mixed Pairs – draw posted on notice board and will commence on Sunday.
Major Singles – resolved to keep to scheduled dates and post entry sheet asap.
Major Pairs – resolved to keep to scheduled dates and post entry sheet asap.
Major Fours – because of potential clash with Southern Highlands Cup and Crowe/Brenning, it was resolved to defer Major Fours until early 2025.
Southern Highlands Cup – three dates from 7, 8, 14, 15, 21, 22 Dec.
5.  Reports – Selectors, Umpires, Coaches
Selector and manager for Southern Highlands Cup and Crowe Brenning – it was resolved to invite Stephen Della to manage Bowral’s entry and act as selector.

6. Region / BNSW Issues
No business was discussed.
7.  Communication
President to locate and activate the emailing list of addresses all member.
8. General Business
Resolved that either blue or red uniform acceptable for current competitions.
Resolved that these minutes be sent to Chair of the Club Ltd Board.
Discussed whether worthwhile approaching High Schools to have bowls available for school sport.
Issue of a second synthetic green was raised; Peter as convenor of Greens Committee may discuss with management.
Likelihood of gaining small sponsors was discussed.
Resolved that the Xmas BBQ would be held on Wednesday December 18th.
Next meeting – 10.30am Wednesday November 27th.
